NM3/0N6 (1)/PDH U. S. NAVAL TRAINING STATION
P10-1(6)/rv GREAT LAKES, ILLINOIS

8 September 1943

Mr., Forrest C, Allen,
Director of Physical Education,

University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear "Phog":

We have just received a ruling from the Bureau

of Naval Personnel which prohibits us from leaving
our N.C.,A.,A, District for any kind of athletic
contests. Therefore, it will be impossible for

us to play you in Kansas City.

I am sorry that the ruling was such, as we have
gad fine relationships and fine games in Kansas
1tye.

Best personal regards and wishing you the best
of luck this coming season, I am

oincerely yours,

N
PAUL D. HINKLE,

Lieutenant, USKNR,
Basketball Officer.

L |

CC: Mr., Clarence B, Hoff,
Municipal Auditorium,
Kansas City, Missouri.



